
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
23rd April 2021 
 
Re: Voting Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all well and are enjoying the sunny weather.   
 
I am writing to remind you that school will be closed on Thursday 6th May 2021 due to the school premises 
being used as a polling station for the local elections. 
 
Vulnerable pupils and pupils of key workers that attended school during the recent lockdown, will be 
contacted over the next few days to ensure that they have arrangements in place for this date. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 

Miss Davies 
Head Teacher 
 
 


